
Members were invited for a drink on the forecourt,
ahead of the General Meeting to approve
subscriptions. It was a lovely opportunity to get
together and see the progress that has been
made on site and to hear about next steps for our
building project. 

The forecourt is open every Friday evening before
the service and on Shabbat morning. Don't forget
to stop by and have a look at how we're doing. 

MEETING BEFORE THE MEETING

There has been less activity on the main part of the
site over the past couple of weeks as we wait for the
steelwork to begin. The focus has been along the shul
wall, near the offices. The wall needs to straightened
and moved to accommodate the structural and safety
requirements of our new two storey building. 

This has meant that it's been anything but quiet. Our
Staff Team have had a week of drilling, banging and
dust. This week we're giving a big shout-out to
everyone in the office and or who has come to Alyth
for a lesson or activity during the day. It's been noisy.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR TOLERANCE AND 
 ONGOING SUPPORT. 
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BUILD WITH US

BI-

A DRINK AND SITE VISIT

Don't forget to follow #BUILDWITHUS  on
Instagram and Facebook. See the links in 

the Weekly Email 

MORE NOISE. LESS DIGGING


